Notice

To Lodging Parties

27 May 2020 No 231

Sympli approved to release Transfers

Further to NTLP 225, | have now approved Sympli Australia Proprietary Limited (Sympli), to release Transfers
for whole-of-land dealings from 27 May 2020.

Clients who require information about Sympli, or the use of their system, should direct their enquiries to:

https://www.sympli.com.au/e-settlement-services/south-australia/

For general information related to electronic conveyancing, please contact Land Services SA
Customer Support on 08 8423 5000 or email customersupport@landservices.com.au
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